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I am writing to oppose bill 5048 - Residential Landlord and Tenant Act. It seems that more and more onerous legislation 
is being considered/passed on those who provide housing in a responsible manner. There are already adequate Town 
Ordinances in place to respond to rental limitations.  
Thanks, 
Bill Tatelman 
57 Sakonnet Blvd 
Narragansett, RI 02882 
Sent from my iPhone 


